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Mr. Chairman,

In my statement I will address chapters of the ILC Report from its seventieth session

envisaged for cluster three, that is Succession of States in respect of State responsibility,

Protection of the environment in relation to armed conflicts and Immunity of State officials

from foreign criminal jurisdiction.

Succession of States in respect of State responsibility

With regard to the topic "Succession of States in respect of State responsibility",

Poland would like to thank the Special Rapporteur, Mr. Pavel Sturma, for his second report

discussing inter alia the legality of succession, the general rules on succession of States in

respect of State responsibility, particularly in relation to attribution and certain special

categories of State succession.

Poland, as stated last year, shares the view, expressed also during this year's debate in

the Commission, that the scarcity of State practice regarding this topic presents significant

challenges to the work of the ILC. We can agree with the opinion of the Special Rapporteur

that there could be a need for shedding more light on the relation between the succession of

States and State responsibility. Nonetheless, in our view the Commission should take into

account the very limited support for treaties relating to state succession. Therefore, we would

like to encourage some reflection in this regard. Preparing a set of draft articles instead of a could resumma could 



Immunity of State officials from foreign criminal jurisdiction

Mr. Chairman,

With respect to the topic "Immunity of State officials from foreign criminal

jurisdiction", my delegation would like to thank the Special Rapporteur, Ms. Concepcion

Escobar Hernandez, for her sixth report dealing with procedural aspects of the immunity from

foreign criminal jurisdiction. 


